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Announcing a New Hotline in Israel
Posted by the.guard - 12 Feb 2009 19:22

Announcing a New Hotline in Israel

Rabbi Ya'ir Shochet (English and Hebrew Speaker)

Author of the book "The First Day Of The Rest Of My Life"

052-6923065 Monday and Wed from 9-10 PM
All other times, please leave a message and he'll get back to you

E-Mail: hayomharishon@gmail.com

Rabbi Ya'ir Shochet has been working with sexual addiction in the frum community for many
years and is trained in the 12-Steps

He also helps couples deal with situations where one of the partners is addicted.

Announcement About U.S Hotline

Elya K had some trouble with the hotline phone recently. The phone company is coming out
today to fix it so it should be working by tomorrow (Erev Shabbos Parshas Yisro). We're sorry
it's been down and it should be back up very soon.

For more info on both Hotlines, see this page.

Re: Announcing a New Hotline in Israel
Posted by Ykv_schwartz - 13 Feb 2009 08:51



http://www.guardureyes.com/GUE/GUEList/GUEList9.asp
mailto:hayomharishon@gmail.com
http://www.guardureyes.com/GUE/hotline/Hotline.asp
http://www.guardureyes.com/GUE/hotline/Hotline.asp

GYE - Guard Your Eyes
Generated: 23 July, 2025, 02:49

guard,

Thank you so very much for setting this up. | really hope to take advantage of this. This is major
milestone for this site. Keep up the excellent work of tzarhchei tzibbur.

-ykv

Re: Announcing a New Hotline in Israel
Posted by mdmjerusalem - 13 Feb 2009 11:05

Wow Guard
Mchayil el Chayil

Re: Announcing a New Hotline in Israel
Posted by Ykv_schwartz - 25 Feb 2009 20:23

| had spoken with R' Shochet tonight and | he was very helpful. Besides giving me tremendous
chizuk, he clarified many confusions that | have had. So, if you have not done so already, it is
worthwhile making the call.
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